
From: Mark Darienzo <markdari@pacifier.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 8, 2015 8:59 AM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Proposed Pembina propane export terminal  
  
Ms. Anderson  
 
I oppose the proposed Pembina propane export terminal.  Portland was recently 
awarded President Obama’s Climate Action Champions award. The city’s own climate 
goal is to reduce our carbon emissions by 80% by 2050. The Pembina proposed 
propane export terminal would result in over 10,000 tons of CO2  released into the 
atmosphere each day. This does not include releases during production, shipping or 
ultimate end use of the LPG. The carbon from these emissions will not stay within the 
borders of the region where the propane is burned. It will affect the climate and carbon 
emissions around the globe.  Allowing a terminal to export dangerous liquefied propane 
gas (LPG) does not sound like a city that wins presidential climate awards? 
 
Thank you 
 
Mark Darienzo 
6923 NE Morris St. 
Portland OR 97213 
 


